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Docket Nos. 50-62, 50-396
License Nos. R-66, R-123

University of Virginia
ATTN: Dr. R. V. Mulder, Director

Reactor Facility
Charlottesville, VA 22901

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-62/93-06

This refers to the inspection conducted by J. L. Kreh of this office on
December 15-17, 1993. The inspection included a review of activities
authorized for your research reactor facility. At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were
identified. However, the inspection disclosed that you had not yet revised
your Emergency Plan and its implementing procedures to address the concerns
identified by the December 1992 Reactor Safety Committee audit (see
Paragraph 4 of the enclosed report). We encourage you to provide a level of
management attention sufficient to achieve timely resolution of these audit
concerns.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and its enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely, ggy
WilijAM E. CLtK

William E. Cline, Chief
Radiological Protection and

Emergency Preparedness Branch
y g 'n e,1 Division of Radiation Safety
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Enclosure: (see page 2)
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Carolina Power and Light Company 2

Enclosure:
NRC Inspection Report

cc w/ encl:
Ronald D. Flack, Chairman
Department of Mechanical, Aerospace

and Nuclear Engineering
University of Virginia

,

Charlottesville, VA 22901

Dr. William Vernetson
Director of Nuclear Facilities
Department of Nuclear Engineering

Sciences
University of Florida
202 Nuclear Sciences Center
Gainesville, FL 32611

Dr. Ratib A. Karam, Director
Neely Nuclear Research Center
Georgia Institute of Technology
900 Atlantic Drive, NW
Atlanta, GA 30332

Mr. Pedro B Perez
Associate :etector
Nuclear Reactor Program
North Carolina State University
P. O. Box 7909 ;

Raleigh, NC 27695-7909

Leslie P. Foldesi, Director
Bureau of Radiological Health i

Division of Health Hazards Control '

109 Governor Street, Room 916 |
'Richmond, VA 23219

bcc w/ encl:
A. Adams, NRR
J. Caldwell, NRR
C. Bassett, RII

Document Control Desk
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